
    

  FOOTLOOSE   2025 
                                   Dear all,  

Happy New year to you all! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas break and 
are feeling excited for what the new year will bring!  

  

We re-open Saturday 11th January 2025  
 
Footloose returns on Saturday 11th January to the SAME 
TIMETABLE as before Christmas, except for Saturday JUNIOR 
STREET and PRIMARY STREET combining together and our 
Musical Theatre Workshop moving slightly earlier.  
 
After February Half Term and exams, classes will change 
slightly as children will be moving up a level. If you have 
friends interested to join, please check our classes 
availability and posters. 
 
 

   NEW YEAR        NEW TERM        NEW START   
 
 

 

SATURDAY MUSICAL THEATRE 2.30–3.45pm
   
We are excited to announce our NEW WORKSHOP will be.  
“OZ THE MUSICAL” including The WIZARD OF OZ, WICKED and 
THE WIZ. A full show with an amazing script and songs we all 
love. Our twisted road to OZ and the emerald chronicles, will be 
open to all 7 – 17yrs.  
Footloose pupils and external pupils who love to be part of a 
show are welcome, so tell your friends. 
On Saturday 11th Jan, there will be an OPEN CLASS to learn 
more about the show and to learn a song and dance with 
simple acting for us to get to know you.  
ON the 18th and 25th January, we have a WEST END GUEST 
TEACHER to run two classes to teach a whole cast routine for 
the show.  It is important to BOOK YOUR PLACE.  
Existing Musical Theatre pupils will be automatically added to 
the class list BUT if you would like to be included, please email 
Admin for registration. 
          

          
          
 



FOOTLOOSE EXAMS    

All BALLET / TAP / MUSICAL THEATRE Exams will take place on 
Friday 14th February and Saturday 15th February 2025. I know this 
is the weekend before Half Term which will cause a problem for 
a few, but we were unable to have an alternative weekend due to 
IDTA seminars. 

I have nearly completed the timetable for these two days. On 
Friday we will commence at 4pm and 10am on Saturday. BOTH 
days will be held at St JEROMES HALL HAYES. This is not to 
disturb our Saturday Timetable. 

Please make sure you are practising ALL exam routines and 
exercises. These are Major IDTA Exams, where you will be 
receiving UCAS points to further your education.  

Exam Timetable / Uniform List / Exam Price List will be sent to 
the classes involved. 

 

MONDAY 13th and 20th JAN 2025 6.30-8.30 

Our senior classes will start their NEW TERM with two weeks of 
WEST END WORKSHOPS with Josh. 

We are excited to be working with Josh, his expertise and 
enthusiasm, bringing the WEST END to FOOTLOOSE. 

Nicole will be working with Josh to produce TWO routines ready 
to use in our NEXT SHOW.  

Josh has recently been working on Moulin Rouge / Frozen / 
Cinderella / Bodyguard / Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor 
Dream Coat / Dreamgirls and more ………. 

         
IDTA NATIONWIDE STREET FINALS 
       
The finals will take place in BLACKPOOL on: 
SUNDAY 2nd MARCH 2025. Only FOOTLOOSE pupils who took 
part in the Street competition in November 2024 and got 
through to the finals are allowed to compete at Blackpool. 
Staff are willing to work with children who are competing. 
Staff will be travelling to Blackpool on Saturday 1st March and 
staying overnight ready for the Sunday Comp. 
 
We need to know WHO is attending. You need to check with 
your Duo and Quad partners to make sure they are attending.  
We will be adding a POLL on your Street WhatsApp Group.  
Please complete as children need to be entered in by the end of 
January. 
 

 



FOOTLOOSE THEMED CLASSES 
Our first theme starting after HALF TERM  
will be “THE CIRCUS” 
Our younger pupils will be participating in Themed classes in 
GYMNASTICS / KEY STAGE / PREP / Mini’s and Boogie Babies.  
Learning skills and exciting routines. Parents are invited to 
watch their work, fun and excitement on the last week of each 
term. 
We are aware as a team, that parents do not get the 
opportunities to watch their children’s development during 
classes. Even though the children show you their work at 
home, we feel it would be nice to join us once a term and see it 
for yourselves. 

 

LET’S HAVE SOME FUN!! 

 
 

FOOTLOOSE NEXT SHOW 
8th and 9th NOVEMBER 2025   
SAVE THE DATE!!!!!! 
       
After the upsetting news and campaigns, we were very 
excited when it was announced THE BECK THEATRE has been 
saved. 
 
The Beck is close to all our hearts and a FOOTLOOSE Show at 
a new venue would not be the same. 
Show work in all classes will slowly be started this term. 
BUT firstly we need a NEW THEME   Lets all come up with  
ideas and story lines, to make this show the best one ever. 
We are EXCITED xxx 

WATCH THIS SPACE xx 
 

Now is the time to book in NEW classes ready for next term. We know you are all on 

a monthly payment now, but monthly plans can be altered to accommodate classes.  

Remember all classes perform one routine in the show plus a finale. So do not miss 

out. New pupils need to email our admin team to check availability: 

Admin:  footlooseparentspay@yahoo.com to BOOK Classes  

mailto:footlooseparentspay@yahoo.com

